
Access to Secondary School consultation - Roll Projections for Secondary   
 
As per our previous communication regarding the Access to Secondary School consultation 
please find attached EDCs projections for all of the secondary schools within the Milngavie 
and Bearsden area. 
 
To ensure a full picture not included within these projections are Boclair Academy's 25 
places (maximum) allocated for Rangers Football Club and Douglas Academy's 10 places 
(maximum) for the music school - these are currently treated as placing requests, however 
would be treated as catchment if proposal approved. The actual uptake of these numbers is 
low and I have requested historical actuals. That said if all places were realised it would still 
bring the available spaces within the capacity threshold.       
 
As per the previous communication EDC have agreed to the Parent Councils request for a 
further public meeting in Bearsden Academy on the 13th November at 6.30pm in order to 
make it more accessible. Please can I ask as many parents as possible to make every effort 
to attend. 
 
We will continue to keep you up-to-date on developments.  
 
Many Thanks 
 
Rosemary Greenlees-Smith 
Parent Council - Chair  
 


